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Carol DeSoto

From: Julie Losh

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 1:45 PM

To: molnruss@gmail.com

Subject: CRO 6255 - CCC Mask Mandate Authority & Freedom of Choice

Good afternoon, Ms. Fisette,  

 

Thank you for contacting Commissioner President Collins Office with your concern. Please be assured that your 

comments have been provided to the entire Board of County Commissioners. 

 

I appreciate the opportunity to assist you on this matter.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

  

  

Julie A. Losh 
Commissioner Specialist  
Serving Commissioner Gilbert “B.J.” Bowling, District 1 
   
Charles County Government 
200 Baltimore Street | La Plata, MD 20646  
E: LoshJ@CharlesCountyMD.gov  
O: (301) 645-0558 | M: (443) 532-7689 
www.CharlesCountyMD.gov   

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: CitizensResponse@charlescountymd.gov <CitizensResponse@charlescountymd.gov>  

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 1:36 PM 

To: Citizen Response <CitizenResponse@charlescountymd.gov> 

Subject: UPDATED: [loshj] CRO 6255 - CCC Mask Mandate Authority & Freedom of Choice 

 

The following citizen request requires your attention: 

 

Description:  CCC Mask Mandate Authority & Freedom of Choice Date Received:  12/06/2021 Due Date:  12/11/2021 

Date Completed:   

 

Type:  Commissioners Webpage 

Action Taken: Referred to outside agency 

Status: Open 

To:  Citizen Response Office 

Issue:  COVID-19 State of Emergency 

 

Received From:  Molly Fisette 

Phone:  

Email:  molnruss@gmail 

District: 06 

Addr Line 1:   
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Addr Line 2:   

City, State,Zip:  , MD   

 

Location: 

    

 

Comments: 

   Inquiry 1 - 12/3/2021: Abdicating decisions to Dr. Abney is completely wrong. YOU were elected, not her! Charles 

County does not need a singular, unelected health czar making the decisions for everyone. And she's a pediatrician. I 

cannot believe you're giving complete health authority about masks to a pediatrician. Unacceptable! 

 

Inquiry 2 -  12/4/2021: When in doubt, ERR ON THE SIDE OF FREEDOM! Give the residents of this county the choice on 

whether or not to wear masks! I can't believe this is even a discussion. 

 

*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  * 

 

You are receiving this email because it appears to be in your area of responsibility. If you think this CRO has been sent to 

you in error, please contact Julie Bryson at Brysonj@charlescountymd.gov or 301-645-0695. 


